SBAPP%%%%

Date: May 16, 2023
To: Proposers to the City’s RFP #2022-04 Engineering Design Services for Smith Road Pump Station
CcC: Susan Reeves, City Recorder
Dave Sukau, Public Works Director
From: Huell Whitehaus, Assistant to Public Works Director

RE: Notice of Cancellation (RFP #2022-04)

Dear RFP #2022-04 Proposers,

Pursuant to RFP #2022-04, Section 1.6(b) Acceptance, Rejection, and Award of Proposals, the City of
Scappoose is issuing this RFP Notice of Cancellation. The City has determined that it is in the public
interest to cancel this RFP and will re-issue the procurement as a Design-Build RFP in late May or early
June 2023. Effective immediately, RFP #2022-04 for Engineering Design Services for Smith Road Pump
Station is cancelled in its entirety, and all Proposals received in response to the RFP are hereby rejected.

Slncerely,

Huell Whitehaus

Assistant to Public Works Director



